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Our family is writing to you the concerns we have about the QPSF solar farm that we will over 
look every day as we drive in and out our drive way and that we will see as we sit on our front 
veranda.  I don’t think their has been thought about the rural families that are living in the 
district and the children that are being raised on the land.  
Buying Yarimbah (the closest neighbour to QPSF) was a highly productive investment for our 
family as we rely on our livestock and our land to provide for us. 
 
Our front paddock of 50ha has shade for majority of the right hand side of our land – which is 
the boundary that the QPSF will run. This means for our livestock that the noise from the 
inverters will distress the animals making them move away from noise and into sun.  
 
Section 9 of the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals Act 1986 states: 
The basic needs of cattle require- adequate food, water, air, shelter, treatment, comfort and 
the freedom to move and express normal behaviour patterns 
 
We would like to know how you could provide a non-stressed environment for our animals, as 
your inverters will be running and lights at night.  
  
Our home is already impacted by the Goonumbla solar farm, which has a project area of 385 
ha. This farm is from our house is approx. 3km in a straight line on the henry park way. 
Trucks drive down our main road where buses run and school children walk home. We don’t 
understand why there is need to build QPSF in the same area.  
 
If you used the land for farming purposes like the surrounding neighbours you would 
understand that the infrastructure that your trying to under go will cause us MORE dust than 
we already have. Our family is undergoing the pressure from the drought, QPSF have 
answered NO QUESTIONS as to why our farm Yarimbah was NOT mentioned on the 
environmental impact studies.  
We proposed to Colin the purchaser of Quorn Park solar farm that we would prefer buy the 
land from him but our offer was declined, immediately we proposed second offer for Colin to 
buy our farm “Yarimbah”, as we don’t want the suburban look from our front door. We were 
laughed at, spoken to rudely and also our offer was declined.  
 
Since this incident we have had no communication and are left with lots of questions 
 
QPSF IS GOING TO EFFECT OUR CHILDREN AND OUR LIVES FOR ATLEAST THE 
NEXT 30 YEARS.  
WE WANT ANSWERS  
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